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The 88th IFLA General Conference and Assembly was held on August 21-25, 2023, in Rotterdam, Netherlands. The Subject Analysis and Access Section (SAA) partnered with the Information Technology and the Continuing and Professional Development and Workplace Learning Sections to present the half-day webinar “Agile methodology in libraries: innovations in library projects and management”. Along with the Bibliography and the Cataloguing Section, SAA also co-sponsored a 2-day satellite meeting on “Universal Bibliographic Control at the crossroads: the challenges of unifying IFLA bibliographic standards” at the Belgian National Library in Brussels. There will not be an IFLA General Conference and Assembly in 2024.
SAA has representatives on 2 new working groups: the Universal Bibliographic Control Working Group and Accessibility Metadata.
The Training and Education for Subject Access Working Group is assessing their next steps. 
SAA meets quarterly. The next meeting will be in March.
The December IFLA Metadata Newsletter may be found here (https://repository.ifla.org/handle/123456789/3165). 
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